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                          December 1, 2020                      
Joint Staff 

 
Video conference with Air Chief Marshal Stuart Peach, 

Chairman of the NATO Military Committee 
 
Chief of Staff, Joint Staff General YAMAZAKI Koji had a video-teleconference 

with Chairman of the NATO Military Committee Air Chief Marshal Stuart Peach 
on Monday, 30 November 2020. 

  
The two senior leaders discussed the current security environment and 

reaffirmed the importance of the Japan-NATO defense cooperation and exchanges. 
They agreed on promoting cooperation in their commitment to deal with common 
challenges to peace and stability, including the risks posed by COVID-19. 

 
They also agreed that the two militaries will continue working closely together 

through their existing partnership to promote peace and security 
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